
From: Jessica Dunbar  
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 8:50 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>; PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE 22-060, Consideration of Changes to the Current Net Metering Tariff Structure, Including 
Compensation of Customer-Generators 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
To the PUC: 
 
I strongly urge the PUC to continue the current net metering program and tariff structure. This 
program has proven to be an important incentive and support for solar projects at a variety of 
levels, and it is vital to maintain this program to continue the progress made so far. I have solar 
at my home, and I have seen many new PV systems going up in my community over the last 
year. As chair of the Bow Energy Committee, I am also currently involved in helping our Town 
and School explore some potentially large projects which would create revenue and savings for 
the Town and School District. These projects can take months or years to complete from 
planning to installation, and the consistency of the net metering program is critical as it allows 
towns, businesses, and others to plan for and follow through with cost effective projects that 
will benefit them and their communities.  
 
Thank you,  
 Jessica Dunbar 
  
 


